Swimming Data 2016/2017
At Isaac Newton we understand the importance of children learning to swim. Swimming is part of the National Curriculum, and we hope that all children, by the end of Year 6, will at least achieve the government recommendation of being able to swim 25 metres.
For the 2017 to 2018 academic year, there is a new condition of the PE and Sport grant requiring all schools to publish how many pupils within their year 6 cohort are meeting the National Curriculum requirement to swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of at least 25 metres, use a range of strokes effectively and perform safe self-rescue in different water-based situations.
	What percentage of your Year 6 pupils could swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of at least 25 metres when they left your primary school at the end of last academic year?
	67%

	What percentage of your Year 6 pupils could use a range of strokes effectively [for example, front crawl, backstroke and breaststroke] when they left your primary school at the end of last academic year?
	57%

	What percentage of your Year 6 pupils could perform safe self-rescue in different water-based situations when they left your primary school at the end of last academic year?
	67%

	Schools can choose to use the Primary PE and Sport Premium to provide additional provision for swimming but this must be for activity over and above the national curriculum requirements. Have you used it in this way?
	No



[bookmark: _GoBack]Current Data 2017-2018
Our current Year 6 children swam during the Autumn term in 2017 -  Y6 pupils 41/49 = 83% met the National Curriculum requirement as a minimum. 

